ASHURST CE AIDED PRIMARY SCHOOL
HOME-SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

THURSDAY APRIL 16™ 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope all families had a peaceful Easter and offer our thoughts and prayers to
all those tackling this terrible virus, and all those sadly suffering from it,
nationally and globally.

We hope families are safe and well, and are happy to report that at the time of
writing all staff and respective families remain well,

As promised, teachers have prepared three-week home study packs for their
respective classes, which will be posted out tomorrow, Friday 17t April 2020,
ready for the start of the summer term on 20™ April 2020. The essence is on
enjoying the learning and sharing the experience with family members, in and
outdoors. The school's website will also be updated with additional resources from
the DfE and BBC on 'home education’.

The school continues to remain open daily for child care for vulnerable children
and for those of key workers; and office emails continue to be monitored daily,
by two senior members of staff, should families wish to contact the school. We
look forward to hearing from families whose circumstances change, especially as
a result of the current situation, to be able to offer help and/or assistance in any
way.

Meanwhile, we send all families our best wishes, hope all stay well and keep safe,
and that it won't be too long before we are able to see each other again.
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